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Its simple - at a time when my hotels and tasting rooms are struggling with 

occupancy this is just not the time to add a new tax on their products and on the 

reasons to visit my area. This directly impacts the livelihood of grape growers in our 

community and the downstream vendors like the tasting rooms and hotels. There are 

more rational ways to solve the revenue problems you have created that taxing this 

industry to death. 


